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February 3, 2016 

  
 
Board of Directors 
Fort Harrison Reuse Authority 
9120 Otis Avenue 
Indianapolis, IN  46216 
 
 

We have reviewed the audit report prepared by Katz, Sapper & Miller, LLP, Independent Public 
Accountants, for the period January 1, 2013 to December 31, 2013.  In our opinion, the audit report was 
prepared in accordance with the guidelines established by the State Board of Accounts.  Per the 
Independent Public Accountants' opinion, the financial statements included in the report present fairly the 
financial condition of the Fort Harrison Reuse Authority, as of December 31, 2013 and the results of its 
operations for the period then ended, on the basis of accounting described in the report. 

 
We call your attention to Finding 2013-001 referenced in the Independent Auditors’ Report on 

Internal Control Over Financial Reporting and on Compliance and Other Matters Based on an Audit of 
Financial Statements Performed in Accordance with Government Auditing Standards.  This finding 
discusses a material weakness in internal control that resulted in a necessary adjustment to the financial 
report. 

 
The Independent Public Accountants' report is filed with this letter in our office as a matter of 

public record. 
 
 

 
Paul D. Joyce, CPA 

        State Examiner 
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